
  

217 Myburgh Street 
CAPITAL PARK 
0084 

17 July 1992 

CODESA 
The Management Committee 
P O Box 307 
ISANDO 
1600 

Dear Sir/Madam 

RE: SUSPENSION OF NEGOTIATIONS 

It is a matter of singular concern to me that in the aftermath 
of the Boipatong massacre, negotiations at CODESA have been 

suspended. 

There are many who have had no input regarding the future 
government or constitution. By mass-action the ANC can do 
immeasurable harm to our already frail economy. Although they 
are attempting to force a constituent assembly and interim 
government into being, they remain but one group represented 
at CODESA. 

All groups must be afforded the opportunity to air their 
views. If this is denied, those who were not consulted are 
sure to resist and do even further damage to the sensitive 
state of the democratic process in this country. 

With kindest regards 

Yours sincerely 

< 

Ao men 

ODILE HARINGTON 
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